
Hilton Cricket Club are excited to be launching a new 
girls cricket team aimed at girls in year 5 & year 6.
The rain will surely stop soon (!) so why not come along  
to the cricket club on Marston Lane for Tuesday night  
training from 6pm until 7.30pm (starting 30th April)  
in a fun and friendly environment. There will also be  
a number of Wednesday night matches played  
throughout the summer so plenty  
of opportunity to get involved.

Want to Find Out More?
Keen on having a go or simply want 
to find out more details? Contact 
Alex on 07830 128 148 to register 
your interest.

Where to Find Us:
Hilton Cricket Club, Marston Lane, 
Hilton, Derby, DE65 5GB

Club Website:
hiltonderbys.play-cricket.com/home

Fancy trying 
a new sport 
this summer?


